Incriminating the beneficiaries of financial gifts, rewards and
donations? At the Youth Summit approaching the fiery debate
competition between Director- General of
Agency-Against-Corruption (AAC) and students from both

Taiwan and overseas.

The 12th Intercollegiate Debate Competition co-organized by Taipei City Government
and Agency Against Corruption (AAC) of Ministry of Justice will begin at AAC today
(November the 2sd), with speech delivered by Tseng, Chao-Kai, Chief Secretary,
Pao-Cheng DUNG, Vice President of Soochow University, and Shen Feng-Liang,
Commissioner of Department of Ethics Taipei City Government at the Youth Summit,
and Lee Sheng-Chieh, an associate professor of National Chengchi University, raised
the issue of " Should the beneficiaries of financial gifts, rewards and donations being

incriminated?" stocked the furor for the upcoming competition.

Chu Chia-Chi, the Director- General in AAC of Ministry of Justice participated in the
discussion. At the Summit, the inquiries that was floated "what is the connections
between of the benefits received and remit of the government officials?" and "how
much is the benefit worth to incriminate the wrongdoers?" highly related to the issue
that triggers momentous discussions of the amendments to the Criminal Law
submitted by the Executive Yuan, demonstrating the well-preparedness of the
participants. In addition to providing the opportunities between domestic and
foreign students to exchange opinions, the event also elaborate the practices and
dedications of Taiwan towards the United Nations Convention, as well as illustrating

Taiwan'’s state-of-art policy of clean government.

In order to convey the concept and value of the zero-tolerance policy against
corruption, to inspire the awareness to all, according to Commissioner Shen, the
Department of Ethics Taipei City Government will be hosting the anti-corruption
campaign, echoing United Nations’ “1209 Anti-Corruption Carnival ", whereby
inviting the general public to participate, teaching the students’ the essential role of
the external supervision mechanism and administrative responsibility in the overall
development of the municipal government. Besides the 22 domestic teams, the team

of Malaysian university will also participate, contributing their international



perspectives through group discussions.

The event is scheduled to take place in the Downtown Campus of Soochow

University for three days from November 2nd to 4th. Liao Hsin-Chung, the Associate
Professor from the Department of Public Policy and Management of Shih-Hsin
University and Lee Sheng-Chieh, the Associate Professor from the National Chengchi
University are invited as the championship referee at 1 pm on Sunday, November 4th.
We welcome you to join us in the grand event. For the content of the real-time
schedule, please click on the Facebook page,
https://www.facebook.com/events/2246729378939494/ .




